
 

 

 
Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference CTMUHB_50_23 

 
You asked:  

 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 may I kindly request the following 

information about your Cyber Insurance Spending. The information needed is as 

follows: 

SECURITY / CYBER SECURITY Insurance 

Does your organisation currently have cyber insurance or plan to invest in cyber 
insurance in the next 12 months?  

If you have cyber insurance who is the policy with? 

If you have cyber insurance when does the policy come up for renewal? 

If you have cyber insurance what is the cost of your current policy or renewal? 

Our response: 
 

Under section 21 of the Act, Cwm Taf Morgannwg University Health Board is not 
required to provide information in response to a request if it is already reasonably 

accessible to you.  We have answered a previous request in relation to the 
information you require, and this response is published via our Disclosure Log on 

the Cwm Taf University Morgannwg Health Board web site.  
 

For ease of access I have attached a link directly to the information below: 
 

 CTMUHB_29_23 – (Question 10) 
 
 

https://ctmuhb.nhs.wales/use-of-site/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
https://ctmuhb.nhs.wales/
https://ctmuhb.nhs.wales/use-of-site/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/20231/january/ctmuhb2923jan-cyber-securitypdf/

